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1 February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Performing Arts Trip Information 

I am writing this letter to let you know of some upcoming dates regarding preparation for 

the Performing Arts trip to London on 8-9 March 2024. Please make a note of these: - 

• Thursday 1 February Period 5 – For students wishing to take part in another 

performance for the trip, students are invited to attend the Performing Arts Trip 

Choir.  

• Thursday 8 February Period 5 – Second Performing Arts Trip Choir rehearsal Period 

5. 

• Thursday 15 February – First whole group practice of the musical theatre finale 

(Power of Love from Back to the Future) 

• Thursday 29 February – Second whole group practice of the musical theatre finale 

(Power of Love from Back to the Future) 

• Thursday 29 February – Parent Information Meeting, in the Drama Studio at 5.00 - 

5.15pm. Information covered will also be emailed home to parents. 

If there are any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Cull 

Leader of Music 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


